

INTIMATION REQUIREMENT FOR DISCONTINUING COACHING SERVICES

Dear Members,

This is to inform you of an important update regarding the intimation required for discontinuation of coaching services at our club. Effective immediately, if you wish to discontinue your coaching sessions, we require a formal notice of one month.

Please submit your written notice of discontinuation to the Sports Office by mail on sports@bombaygymkhana.com at least one month prior to your intended last month. Failing to do so, appropriate coaching charges will be debited to your account for the ensuing month.

For coaching programs that require a three-month commitment, written notice of discontinuation must be given at least one month before the end of the commitment period. Failure to do so will result in a debit to your account for the relevant coaching charges for the following quarter.

Saurabh Ratan

Chief Executive Officer

11 September 2024

Paulin Congress Manager Congress Form Manager (2000)